
 

BOARD RECAP — September 7, 2021 Meeting 

On Tuesday, September 7, 2021, the Lexington County School District One Board of Trustees held a board 
workshop in Building One of Central Services’ auditorium located at 100 Tarrar Springs Road in Lexington, 
South Carolina.  

The workshop opened at 6:00 p.m. in the auditorium. There was no executive session. 

During the board meeting, the board heard the following information regarding the 2020–2021 Year in Review: 

• an introduction from Superintendent Dr. Gregory Little, ED.D. 
• a data overview from Shane Phillips, PH.D., Accountability and Assessment Director 
• an update regarding the Strategic Plan, including: 

a. information on PowerSkills from Shane Phillips, PH.D. 
b. information on All Mean All from Brandon Baskett, Higher Education Services Dean 
c. information on Supportive Enrichment for Lexington District One Families (SELF) from Albert 

Robertson, Social Studies Coordinator 

• an update on Academic Supports, including: 
a. information on 2021 Summer Programming from Hilary Morgan, Mathematics Coordinator 
b. information on Lexington One Online Learning Academy (LOOLA) from Howard Bissell, 

Instructional Technology Director  
c. information on Dual Enrollment from Brandon Baskett 

• an update on Wraparound Supports: 
a. information on Middle School Athletics from David Bennett, Athletics Director  
b. information on Employee Support from Kimberly Freeman, Human Resources Director 

 
 


